
Please accept this tax-deductible gift in honor or memory 
of: _____________________________________________

____$10     ____$25     ____$50      ____$100      ____Other
   

Please make your check payable to St. Luke’s Hospital 
Foundation, c/o Meshelle Colvin, Executive Director, 
89 W. Mills St., Suite B, Columbus, NC 28722. If you prefer 
to make a donation over the phone, please call 894-2693. 

Visit www.slhfoundation.org for more information.

Healing is their calling...
Appreciation is our response.
Thanks to the teamwork of our doctors at 
St. Luke’s Hospital, we have built our reputation 
of providing exceptional care. 

On Doctor’s Day, March 30, join us in recognizing 
our doctors, physician assistants and nurse 
practitioners for their community spirit, their 
healing talents and their selfless dedication to the 
art of medicine. Why not send a “Thank You”  with 
a contribution to St. Luke’s Hospital Foundation in 
his or her honor. The honoree will be notified of 
your gift. 

It’s just one day, but the gratitude lasts all year!

Doctor’s Day  
March 30


